
Working together

IPA Games 2020 in Montenegro
The IPA Games 2020 in Montenegro were the major topic of the SCC meeting in 
Montenegro on 24.5.19. 
We summarized the conclusions and surveys from the historical and first IPA Games 
in Lisbon.
All SCC members, especially Vytautas Piluskus from Lithuania, the leader of the sports 
project, and Anabela Alferes from Portugal who initiated the first IPA Games in 
Lisbon, helped make a dream a reality.
 In the discussions with the Montenegro section we met all the commission members of 
the organizing team. 
The president of the section, Vojislav Dragovic, introduced the Games. They will be 
held in Bar from 10-15.5.2020.
In Bar, we met with a representative of the local parliament, the mayor, the director 
of the sports department, in charge of sports facilities. We visited all the sports 
facilities and hotels.
We learnt about the quality of the facilities, the accommodation options, the 
distance from the airports, the prices and the planned social activities. 
The location, program, prices and the preparations are excellent.
All sections are invited to join the IPA Games, it will be great!
You can contact the section at: IPA@games2020.me  
And find the information at: www.ipa montenegro.me
We wish the Montenegro section all the best, and the SCC will continue to assist with 
the preparations. 
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